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At the University of Iowa College of Public Health, we understand
that our work is very place based; it happens out in the "real world"
where people live and work. We also recognize the mutual benefits
that might come about through collaborative relationships with
communities and businesses around the state. We invite you to
keep in touch with us through these quarterly messages and
through our initiatives around the state.

- Edith Parker, Professor and Head, Department of Community
and Behavioral Health

 

 BLN Regional Summit
This spring, the Business Leadership Network held a regional summit in Ottumwa. The
summit focused on developing low cost strategies for workplace health and safety that can be
used by employers and community organizations.  

A summary report of this event details key issues facing workplaces in the Ottumwa area and
surrounding region and includes the discussions and action steps generated during the
summit to tackle these issues.

BLN Community Grant Spotlight 
United Way of Wapello County, Ottumwa
The Crock Pot Cooking Classes project seeks to
combat diabetes and obesity by making healthy
eating easier for families living in poverty. Free
cooking classes, a free crockpot, and healthy
recipes, which utilize food items families receive
from local food pantries and community gardens,
are offered.

Participants report they are using their crockpots
regularly and many have attended the classes
repeatedly to learn new cooking techniques and
obtain new recipes. New classes have been
offered to involve participants' children in
developing recipes and making meals.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pxpdVUVUWVMz2CMQy7ihW6QfqcTwXz6cMoEF0bHWRI_7tsOnYCIbebPAEc172UhyHqKSG2JkqelrSwusqUv2ave8tNILx2uDKSJfkafJd_uh9hXB7407dt97QTTvQa1VkJWC_-kUnxMCen2Sw19P1VAm5d4n3QEYSsHoNIVQNQdioSJF-sVmCkaC_wwU9_bZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pxpdVUVUWVMz2CMQy7ihW6QfqcTwXz6cMoEF0bHWRI_7tsOnYCIbebZtOQMVH5eUehhgKwCvRhPahRHzNSZk2Fsmkyx43QV013fS3hS9SeMLcpAR83EBVzKHFswHs3EOY6v8Lx-aGzQd2T_CbUuSWDLPR3b46JkJd2IGih7VjGdMiJLpnfvmMdko_x06NnZU-6_OPdRkiv63j72wIx-xN-epFG-ploUE&c=&ch=


Rathbun Lake Area YMCA, Centerville
The NuStep Quality of Life Fitness Equipment
project aims to keep seniors who have completed
physical therapy healthy through use of fitness
equipment designed specifically to provide safe
low-impact workouts in order to continue their
employment, live independently and be engaged
in their community. 

A community fundraiser was held to raise the
remaining funds needed and the YMCA has
purchased the NuStep exercise bike. Seniors,
who would not otherwise have access to this
unique and costly equipment, have started using
the bike to continue their rehabilitation. 

Undergraduate Degree program in Public Health
Learn more through this video about the new UI
College of Public Health undergraduate degree
program from a first year student. The public
health undergraduate degree is expected to help
meet Iowa's need and respond to an expected
shortage for trained public health professionals
who can directly support citizens' health.  

The UI College of Public Health in the News 
Survey finds workplaces aren't well-prepared for violence
A survey from the University of Iowa shows that many companies have significant gaps in
how they prepare for the potential for workplace violence, even though more businesses are
taking the possibility for such a threat seriously. 

Study shows that tele-emergency services save patients money 
Patients in small towns can save thousands of dollars in health care costs if their local rural
hospital is part of a tele-emergency room network, according to a new study from the
University of Iowa College of Public Health. 

How Iowa is impacting the safety of bicyclists
Research from Cara Hamann, associate in the UI College of Public Health, and the
university's National Advanced Driving Simulator help make America's roads safer for
bicyclists. Hamann is using her research to inform lawmakers who create policy. 

Panel talks about treating violence as a public health problem 
A conversation about programs underway in Iowa that are combating violence, using some of
what's been done in Baltimore as an example. Iowa Public Radio host Ben Kieffer talks with
Dr. Leana Wen, health commissioner for the city of Baltimore; Carlettea Knox Seymour,
president of Iowans for Gun Safety; Corinne Peek-Asa, director of the UI Injury Prevention
Research Center; and Binnie LeHew, coordinator for Injury and Violence Prevention at the
Iowa Department of Public Health. 

UI College of Public Health, Cornell College create new dual degree
The University of Iowa and Cornell College are teaming up to give students more
opportunities with a new dual-degree program in public health. Cornell students can earn a
bachelor's degree from Cornell and a master's degree from the UI College of Public Health in
just five years, instead of the typical six years.  

Janssen comments on tractor crashes
A story about tractor-motor vehicle crashes in Iowa mentions several UI studies, including one
that will mount cameras on tractors to record and observe drivers' behaviors as they approach
from behind. "Rural roads are actually getting busier, as there's more agri-tourism and as
suburban development pushes its way" into farm country, said Brandi Janssen, director of
Iowa's Center for Agricultural Safety and Health.  

Questions or comments? Contact:

Tara McKee 
Business Leadership Network Coordinator

tara-mckee@uiowa.edu 
319.384.4277

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pxpdVUVUWVMz2CMQy7ihW6QfqcTwXz6cMoEF0bHWRI_7tsOnYCIbebZtOQMVH5eURApEQ09znEzP35E8PAVFqs6TTW3fqjeE55dYZwxoTnJ4KluA3FzLIWCzDu82CqJcpaEMnWEl-HdKkhR19vE6RV5IjuqQhR8htTbulF2PhgesmzoSz54Iommi_C1x67fI42A9JuuewXIlUQqtxmeICSMYsc7HL3Cv6RCXhCrXyWs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pxpdVUVUWVMz2CMQy7ihW6QfqcTwXz6cMoEF0bHWRI_7tsOnYCIbebZtOQMVH5eU5PUFQbJTGciYgG4ktXV3VnftcJDyhm8IgvkDccZb4lukD-pVbIE30qBXejgDsGCZg5h4JMbkIUnAIz0fy1f40MdOMPOPHFPcfKz3gJUgbt2X256-hrYslig8cnwDeivSY3WRBjOIzr3vJh94eCdyDNvyFH_PbilvrKP-o-rM1yzQ6PTECl37N_JPM8XftBEf9t1HjKYVf3OIlmAzs0fZ5xpgWfPTsSpH&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pxpdVUVUWVMz2CMQy7ihW6QfqcTwXz6cMoEF0bHWRI_7tsOnYCIbebZtOQMVH5eUpWhv50LdcAH19HMgEg7KgnhWURl1Bw-CjXVxbuwbxvtluQcTsX_dB1GFaoxulUmRV9EjRunwvj6BKD6kcrDUPU_qLKSQTC603ZBDhLD_71uiiRtyX4f-S70ywfPQzQQLOMiYaCniwpGeV9Q5GCvRNN44RbVprGa5jBUTTO0_EwMs_VTZZarJsqqvPWN7uGgliLoa4l5s1r96xUwVEMylTCDdliyXu_mD&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pxpdVUVUWVMz2CMQy7ihW6QfqcTwXz6cMoEF0bHWRI_7tsOnYCIbebZtOQMVH5eUzvsE6r6uAexvdkT6583bB-WOdq8R4qkLEZbSghG4B7N_vmNpUpw3611R3lMFz0qNYVy7ABKCl7rdYVM4lWNl_0iMs1UP61rSFITD8blwxHC8H_ERLDdIy3WoenHZqP723TgeZBx-yJ60GY1QJEU0zW1qZQYuagEYqIvib71sgkQXKn_rORKWl31ECXMHb0c1tCwy2AQfOcw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pxpdVUVUWVMz2CMQy7ihW6QfqcTwXz6cMoEF0bHWRI_7tsOnYCIbebZtOQMVH5eUpuFiixZoBujjRCIHvASH5V1FI2MnhskBbBXZ7B7hGBmkJIoTbVTM17ULMk7_kfgWg1EWEPfCAMDVnYFTRCA2PEHcYOKFMqqDK-R_Vw_D6vBSBBlTm6TUn_iMGMRxzN5669ea7LO7CI_9XtTdYwJi0LSUcG7KYfOwHqePeGWUgUUgPGTGQYVGWuebS4smh5yZkemdID0XmvQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pxpdVUVUWVMz2CMQy7ihW6QfqcTwXz6cMoEF0bHWRI_7tsOnYCIbebZtOQMVH5eUasRwNkUzqQ77SeoHt3HqUxCtdy8ZL6-n_mA79vx-eatJcdGx9nrzPPkFmXOfPXA3KuBBIbc-g78k2PqE5rAOwKwoaSrxM-O14OLpS-hE11-ILAfhBY7Xdi-l_LFHB9z7Dn02UmvIxHS42jWeHVvDYdj--MffWzRUc9UKC1ISDWOewaUDWR1KL92PWTTbAtW40UXk7-6UDzLPAvoQ5m6xYlOz1hHGXx5MorHz1ADTReI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pxpdVUVUWVMz2CMQy7ihW6QfqcTwXz6cMoEF0bHWRI_7tsOnYCIbebZtOQMVH5eUwPa8wpEKJfpGFCkLnaJspzTwu_vQPNGlWy01IgPjigbSchR3Zzk4JzeJmtKoOV2eB4bgNTHiKpaGcuzG96uFJYbRNkfsdFL76qIp1Z92fKHSuhuX6zpse5xHstVS9LM3kY_z6tDssdefv0rnCxIdzkPBglKe6BpI2HuklFj-iVto2NMF0G6-kYI9dHYKTA5U&c=&ch=
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